
From: Ed Thomas <ed@ttplanning.co.uk>  
Sent: 27 November 2024 15:33 
To: Bailey, Josh <Joshua.Bailey@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 231391 - Revised drainage plan - Upper Court, Sutton St Nicholas 
 

Hi Josh, 

 

Rev B attached includes the updated GBR and now complete NNBC. 

 

Kind regards 

Ed 

 

Ed Thomas 

Director 

t: 07494218730 | e: ed@ttplanning.co.uk 

 

** I am away from the office for most of Thurs 28th November and Friday 29th – 2nd December 

inclusive** 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
This email and any attachments are confidential and may be privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you 

are not the intended recipient you must not copy this message or any attachment or disclose the contents to any 

other person. If you have received this message in error please contact us at the address or email above. You should 

carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment. Tompkins Thomas Planning accepts no liability for 

any loss or damage which may be caused by software viruses. 
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